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Provider Survey: Enhancing Support for Pregnant Members with Complex Needs 

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, in collaboration with other Managed Care Organizations, is 
conducting a provider survey to assess current screening and referral practices for pregnant members 
with complex behavioral health and substance use needs, including access to medication-assisted 
treatment (MAT) services and Baby-Friendly practices. This effort aims to identify gaps, understand 
provider challenges, and enhance support through improved resources, training, and care coordination. 
Your input is essential in shaping solutions that improve maternal and infant health outcomes. 

We invite providers to give their feedback on how we can better support you. This survey should take 
no more than five minutes to complete: Prenatal and Perinatal Providers Informational Survey 

Thank you for your participation and partnership in this important initiative. 

Helpful resources 

Molina provider websites: 
• Marketplace
• Medicaid
• Medicare

Please email your general inquiries to MHNM.ProviderServices@MolinaHealthcare.com, and they will 
be routed to the appropriate individual. Thank you for your commitment to serving Molina Healthcare 
of New Mexico members and the community. 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/phs.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3E3t1QxI5ASoPdA__;!!DOw_8Fim!MMHG1lVbYl0qSxtnAXN1fejqP83TyrVn6wpuNZQLdsLt1vz8_5vPrGJPLAB2udnqc0gDnRKMRWvqHWVCjde2jUg$
https://www.molinamarketplace.com/marketplace/nm/en-us/Providers
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/nm/medicaid/home.aspx
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/common/medicare/medicare
mailto:MHNM.ProviderServices@MolinaHealthcare.com
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